


Interested in being a Nurse’s Aide?  

The Sisters of St. Francis, Oldenburg, 

are looking for high school nurse’s 

aides for weekends and after school 

hours and will provide on-the-job 

training.  If interested contact Diana 

Schutte @ 812-933-6402 or Beth Hoog

@ 812-933-6496.



Attention SENIORS!  Tech will visit 

during 4th period in the Distance 

Learning Lab May 2nd.  If you are 

UNDECIDED about your plans 

after graduation then you should 

attend this final info session! 



Show Choir Tryouts

Wednesday and Thursday, April 

25th & 26th 3:10-4:00

If you love to sing and dance, come 

to the tryouts.

Email Mrs. Tanner with questions



Talent Show

May 3rd

Sign-ups are outside the choir 

room door. Come and share 

your talent!

Email Mrs. Tanner with 

questions



French Club will be hosting their 

LAST meeting of the school year on 

Monday, May 7th in room 214. We 

will be celebrating the end of the 

school year as well as introducing our 

new leaders for French Club! Come by 

and enjoy a sweet treat! 



Attention:  German Club 

members!!!  Those interested in 

going on the next field trip to the 

Ratskeller restaurant in 

Indianapolis today, please stop by 

Rm 205 and pick-up a permission 

slip.


